
Office of the General Manager(S&M) 
PO: Jagriti Vihar, Sambalpur-768020, Orissa. 

PBX No.- 0663-2542461-69, FAX No.: 0663-2542307, 

Telephone No.: 0663 – 2542870 (O)  /  2542359 (O) 

E-Mail ID  :  gm-snm.mcl@nic.in & cgmsm_mcl@yahoo.co.in 

 

No. MCL/SBP/GM-S&M/FSA /2012/                                                                                                   Dt. 

26.06.2012 

 

NOTICE 

 
Sub:  Consequential changes in the clause of FSA for switching over from  

                       UHV to GCV sampling and grading system for non-coking coal.  

 

 

 This is further to our notice no. MCL/SBP/GM(S&M)/FSA/2012/2835 dated 

6.1.2012 whereby it was informed that Ministry Of Coal, Govt. of India vide 

notification dated 30.12.2011 has issued notification to switch over from UHV system 

of grading and pricing to GCV based system from 01.01.2012.  

 

 Since then CIL vide letter no. CIL/CMO/47252/(New Pol)/175 dated 

20.03.2012 have informed the modifications to be carried out in the various clauses of 

FSA to make such FSAs compliant to GCV based grading/sampling. The details of 

modification are available on the website “www.coalindia.in”under the link Our 

Business- NCDP at sl. no. 31’.  

 

 All FSA holders including powerhouses are advised to contact this office for 

executing modification in the FSA to make them compliant with the new system of 

grading/sampling. 

 

 

General Manager(S&M) 

 

 

cc to :     Dy. GM(System), MCL, HQ with a request to hoist the above notice on 

MCL      

               Website under item ‘OTHER NOTICE’.  

 

        Copy for kind information :  D(T)Op,.MCL   

 

 

 



 
 


